Moore, Tania

From:

Fikes, Cathy

Sent:

Thursday, May 11, 2023 7:36 PM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

Attachments:

CC Letter 5-11-23.pdf

From: Cindi Lee <CLee@ovsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 5:15 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Cc: Frakes, Sandie <Sandie.Frakes@surfcity-hb.org>; Zelinka, Al <Al.Zelinka@surfcity-hb.org>; Ocean View School District

- Michael Conroy, Ed.D <mconroy@ovsd.org>; Patricia Singer <patriciasinger10@gmail.com>

Subject: City Council Meeting 5-16-23 E-Bike Safety Presentation

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached correspondence from Ocean View School District regarding the E-Bike Safety Presentation on the City Council agenda for May 16, 2023.

Thank you.

Cindi Lee, Executive Assistant

Office of the Superintendent OCEAN VIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 17200 Pinehurst Lane Huntington Beach, CA 92647 (714) 847-2551, ext. 1309 clee@ovsd.org



OVSD: Where Achievement and Relationships Matter!

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:

5/14/2023

Agenda Item No.;

(23-418)



Ocean View School District

17200 Pinehurst Lane, Huntington Beach, CA 92647 Tel: 714 847-2551 Fax: 714 847-1430

Web: www.ovsd.org

Superintendent Michael Conroy, Ed. D. Board of Trustees
Patricia Singer, President
Gina Clayton-Tarvin, Vice President
Jack C. Souders, Clerk
Morgan Westmoreland, Member
Norm Westwell, Member

May 11, 2023

SENT VIA ELECRONIC TRANSMISSION City.Council@surfcity-hb.org

The Honorable Tony Strickland, Mayor, and Members of the City Council CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH 2000 Main Street Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Re:

Item 23-418 City Council Agenda May 16, 2023

E-Bike Safety Presentation

Dear Mayor Strickland and City Councilmembers:

Ocean View School District supports the Huntington Beach Police Department's E-Bike Safety programs of Enforcement, Education and Engineering. As reflected in your presentation on the City Council agenda, the vast majority of E-Bike collisions involve people under the age of 18. The District strongly advocates for the safety of all students, and requests that the City regulate E-Bike safety.

Thank you for your commitment to improve traffic safety in our community.

Sincerely,

Michael Conroy, Ed. D

Superintendent

On behalf of the Board of Trustees:

Patricia Singer Board President

cc: Al Zelinka, Huntington Beach City Manager(Sandie.Frakes@surfcity-hb.org)